
Embassyof tUj1
the State of Kuwait

The Hague

Ref. Min: 82/2018

The Embassy of the State of Kuwait presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign

Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands and kindly request the assistance of the

esteemed Ministry on the following matter.

The Embassy kindly informs the esteemed Ministry that the associations Mentioned

Below wish to deal with donors in the State of Kuwait and in view of the Good Relationship

Between the Kingdom of the Netherlands and the State of Kuwait, and in the interest of

Joint coordination between the two countries in the Context of humanitarian action, we

are keen not to provide funding to undesirable Entities on your part.

Please let us know if you have any comments or concerns about these entities.

Stichting SPARK Amsterdam @spark-online.org

Dar El Houda Amsterdam @gmail.com

Stichting Tawhied Roermond @gmail.com

Cultureel Centrum Den Haag INFO@SSCCN.NL

The Embassy of the State of Kuwait avails itself of this opportunity to renew to The

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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Ministry of Foreign Affairs J

Of the Kingdom of the NetherIand

Middie East & North Africa Department

The Hague

The Hague, 12 October 2018
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